
School Supply Drive for Ashley Elementary 

July 14, 21 and 28 (Commons) 
 
The Montview School Task Force is collecting school supplies for Ashley 
Elementary for the 24-25 school year which starts in August. Ashley has 
had a substantial increase in their school population with the immigrants 
that arrived last fall. We hope with these supplies they will be able to 
provide all the students with the supplies they need. We will collect 
Supplies in the Commons on July 14, 21 and 28 so we can deliver them 
before school begins.  
 
View the school supply list here. 
  

 

https://www.montview.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/School-supply-list.pdf

